
   

September 29, 2020 

Dear Roxboro Road Elementary School Families; 
 
Thank you for your flexibility adjusting to today’s unexpected building closure and switch to 
remote learning. We appreciate your support and understanding.  
 
In consultation with the Onondaga County Health Department, we will resume our normal 
hybrid schedule beginning tomorrow, Wednesday, September 30.   
 
We continue to have direct communication with the Health Department and will provide 
updates as necessary. If you have any questions or concerns, please reference the District website 
at www.nscsd.org. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Daniel D. Bowles 
Superintendent of Schools 

 

 5355 West Taft Road 
North Syracuse, NY  13212 

dbowles@nscsd.org 315-218-2150 
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